
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 11:07 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: You are invited: CAC designing futures Thursday, Sept 14 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
This is to report that I attended the CAC gala event last night, by invitation of the host. 
 
I also attended the ICSC event on Wednesday after work - also by invitation of the host per my 
prior email to you.  
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